
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear colleagues,  

 

We would like to inform you that as of August 1, 2009 the Bulgarian Stock 
Exchange-Sofia AD discontinues issuing of invoices in hard copy format as 
regards the collected fees for trading and for registration of COBOS clients. 

All exchange members can gain access to the invoices in electronic format 
through the “Products and Services”->”Trade Reports” section of the web site of 
the BSE-Sofia. 

All exchange members that have not registered their electronic certificates for 
access to that section yet, can announce that in written form till August 1, 2009. 

The above-mentioned change is in respect only to the collected fees for trading 
and for registration of COBOS clients. Towards all other services, offered by the 
Exchange, respectively the persons using them, the existing format for issuing of 
invoices shall be kept. For more information you may contact the Finance or 
Information Technologies departments at (+359 2) 937 09 34. 
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